
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 November 2020 

Dear students, parents and carers 

Many of you will have seen the announcement today that GCSE and A-level examinations have 
been cancelled in Wales this academic year. 

I wanted to confirm that there has been no announcement to suggest a change to the planned 
examinations in England at this time. What is important, not just for examinations but for your next 
steps, is that you all retain the excellent focus and work ethic we have seen from you all this year 
so far in order to get the very best out of this stage of your Weald journey. 

We will of course update you should there be any change announced in relation to England. 

Best wishes and take care 

Mrs. E Bone 
Headteacher 

 


